From: Chivers, Jennifer
Sent: 18 August 2015 16:19

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application 168 Highgate Road (Bull and Last development)

Jennifer Chivers Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 3303

-----Original Message-----From: Fiona Horigan [mai Sent: 17 August 2015 21:01

To: Chivers, Jennifer

Subject: Planning Application 168 Highgate Road (Bull and Last development)

## Dear Jennifer

As a local resident I was somewhat alarmed to hear about the above planning application at 168 Highgate RD - I understand there has been no discussion or consultation with the neighbours and am concerned that the application was lodged at the end of July with a consultation period of less than 4 weeks while many people are away on holiday.

I strongly oppose the planned development with the cramming of two flats into a space that is not large enough and will degrade the conservation area as well as having a seriously detrimental effect on the immediate neighbours and the locality.

I would be grateful if you could let me know the outcome of the planning application

Best wishes Fiona Horigan 7 Burghley Rd NW5 1UD